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 On October 27 & 28, our McGregor district is hosting an off-season fall roping.    

We invite everyone to come out and enjoy some quality OTRA time!!   
Books open at 9am & roping starts at 10am both days at the CTYRA McGregor Indoor Arena. 
Trophy halters will be awarded to 1st place average winners. On Saturday, the Beginner, #1.0, 
&  #1.5 will be held. And on Sunday the order will be the 40+,  #2.0,  #2.5,  #3.5,  #4.5, Open. 
We appreciate Lee and Toni Percivill for having this roping and we look forward to a fun 
weekend in McGregor! 
 
We’d like to welcome our new East Texas District producer, Jill Murray!  Jill has many years of 
experience producing successful ropings and we look forward to her becoming part of OTRA! 
Once we have dates and more specifics on the district, we’ll be posting them on our website. 

  
Get ready for winter by purchasing an OTRA trophy jacket!!  If you are interested, please 
call the office at 806-499-3584.  We have some of our wool & leather letterman jackets as 
well as some of our all-weather soft-shell jackets!! 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                                                                          


